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IMU Bulletin No. 73 (2021) 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The IMU Bulletin No. 73, reporting about the IMU activities in 2021, is available on the  
IMU Web server. We do not intend to send out printed versions. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://www.mathunion.org/membership/imu-bulletins

